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Thursday 21st March 2024
Dear Parents & Carers,

On Friday 19" April the children in Year 1 will be visiting the Tower of London in line with our history
topic of leaders now and in the past.

We will be exploring the leadership of the UK over time and their influence on the people in the UK and
around the world. We will compare the shift in leadership in the past to the leadership we have now. We
observe different artifacts displayed in the Tower to understand how leadership has changed over time
to what we have now. We will also discuss leadership styles that have remained the same over time and
their importance. We have booked a workshop about Knights and Castles to learn more about the life of
Knights and life in the castle.

There is a cost of £7.90 per child for this trip towards the workshop we have booked to learn more about
Knights and Castle life. Payment must be made on or before Monday 15th April 2024.

We will be getting public transport and leaving school at 9:00am promptly and returning by 3:30pm.
Your child will need to bring a packed lunch with a bottle of water in a small bag that he or she can carry.
There will be an eatery in one of the Tower of London’s dining rooms for the children to sit down and eat.
All children are entitled to free school meals and a packed lunch can be provided for them on the day.
Please let the teacher know if you want a school packed lunch as soon as possible, so that
arrangements can be made with the kitchen staff.

Please ensure your child is wearing a full school uniform with a suitable coat for cold and wet weather
conditions, and comfortable shoes/trainers for this trip.

As this trip is in a public place, we would be very grateful for help from parents and carers to accompany
the year group as additional adults. If you are available on the day, please let your class teacher know.

Please give your permission on Arbor by Monday 15" April 2024.
Thank you for your continued support.
Yours faithfully,

The Year 1 team
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